
Week Commencing 14th October 2024 
 
Parent consultation appointment times will be sent home tomorrow. Check your child's bookbag. 
 
If you have any donations for the foodbank, please bring them to the office. They are being collected this 
Friday. 
 
 
After half term we will be creating our Remembrance poppy display, if anyone has any red or black wool 
they are able to donate we'd really appreciate it.  
 
SSFA News: The SSFA are holding a cake sale after school this Friday. Please bring any donations into the 
office on Friday.  Remember NO NUTS 
The Christmas Fayre date is confirmed for the 6th December, if you are able to volunteer either on the day 
or in the build up please speak to a member of the SSFA or let us know in the office. They are looking for a 
volunteer to be Santa, the costume is provided you'll just need to practice your Ho Ho Ho. 
 
Celebration Assembly: In today's assembly, Star of the week certificates were awarded to Benjamin W, Rowan, 
Grace, Kaia, Otto, Albie M, Indie, Elia, Charlie. 
The Headteacher’s award was presented to Ethan. Well done everyone! 
 
Harvest Church Service: The Harvest Church service will be taking place this Wednesday. Everyone is welcome. 
We will be collecting for a local foodbank, all details are attached. 
 
Forest School: Class One and Two will be attending Forest School this week.   
 
Asda Cashpot for schools: Did you know you can raise money for the school just by doing your weekly shop at 
Asda? All the info is attached and as a bonus it earns you money towards your shopping too!  
 
Breakfast and After School Club:  Please make sure you book your child into the sessions in advance. These 
are both staffed and catered for by expected attendance. We can't guarantee you a space should your child just 
arrive on the day. This can be done online (bookings close at midnight the day before) or by calling the office on 
the day the after-school club is required.  
 
Stapleford Primary School Lottery: Thank you for continuing to buy tickets. Spread the word - anyone can play 
- Tickets cost £1 and 40p from every ticket sale comes directly to the school. Click on the link to 
buy tickets https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stapleford-church-of-england-va-primary-school 

 

Support Stapleford Primary School on Your School Lottery 

Stapleford Primary School is offering you the chance to win big prizes 
and help raise much needed funds. 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk 

Dates for the Diary 
 
Tuesday 15th October - Year 3/4 Tag Rugby  
Wednesday 16th October - Harvest Service in church 
Friday 18th October - SSFA Cake Sale 
Monday 21st October - Parent Consultations, 3.30-5.30pm 
Wednesday 23rd October - Parent Consultations, 3.30-5.30pm 
Friday 25th October - Last day of half term (Normal finish) 
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